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   Dunrossness Primary School
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Telephone: 01595 745440











Fax: 01950 460803

     E-mail:  dunrossness@shetland.gov.uk
Blog: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sh/dunrosness/
22nd August 2017
Dear Parent/Guardian,
Miniscule – Valley of the Lost Ants
The whole school will be attending a screening of Miniscule – Valley of the Lost Ants at Mareel on Wednesday 30th August 2017. 

Due to the time of the screening all pupils will have an early packed lunch.  Pupils who normally have a school lunch will be provided with a packed lunch and pupils who normally have a packed lunch should bring their own.  
Pupils will be leaving school at 12.15 pm for Mareel.  After the screening, pupils who normally go home on the school bus will leave directly from Mareel on their bus which will arrive at their normal stop but might be slightly earlier than usual.  All other pupils will return to school for collection/walk home at their normal time.

If you do not wish your child to attend this event, please contact the school office as soon as possible.
We also require some parent helpers for this outing, if you are able to help, please contact the school office.

Parents of Primary 1 children have the option of their children attending the screening or collecting their children at the usual time.  Can you please let the class teacher or the school office know as soon as possible? 

Yours sincerely
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Andrea Henderson
